
Nemaha County Planning Commission 

June 26, 2025 

Location:   Wellness Center of Nemaha County – Emergency Operations Center 

Members Present:  Deb Heidzig, Jelayne Clark, Eli Davidson, Kim Tanner, Darren Oestmann 

Members Absent:  Matt Smith 

Also Present:  John Shepard, Renee Critzer, Mike Weise, Crystal Dunekacke, Chris Erikson, 
Steve Worth, Jack Schelhaas 

The June 2025 meeting of the Nemaha County Planning Committee was convened in Room 
EOC at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Deb Heitzig.  Roll Call:  Heidzig (here), Clark (here), Tanner 
(here), Davidson (here), Smith (absent), Oestmann (here)  

Advanced notice was legally posted, and it was noted that the Open Meetings Law is by the 
door. 

Motion was made by Clark to approve the agenda  2025 meeting of the Nemaha County 
Planning Commission.  Seconded by Tanner.  All ayes. Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Tanner to approve the minutes of the May  2025 meeting of the 
Nemaha County Planning Commission.  Seconded by Davidson.  All ayes. Motion carried.  

Reminder was given on the series of meetings sponsored by Conserve Nebraska July 8th, 
15th, and 29th.  Topics are the Changing Landscapes of Renewable Energy, Boosting Rural 
Economics with Renewable Energy and Conservation and the Clean Energy Transition.   

John Shepartd gave an update on the Nemaha County Comprehensive plan.  He recently 
spoke with superintendents from both school districts in Nemaha county and hoped to 
speak soon with representatives from Peru State College. 

Motion to adjourn the June 2025 meeting @ 7:12 was made by Clark, seconded by Tanner.  
All ayes.  Motion carried. 

The next meeting of the Nemaha County Planning Commission will be July 24th, 2025 at 
7:00 p.m. 

After the formal meeting a workshop was held with representatives from Auburn, Nemaha 
and Brownville discussing assets, challenges and projects going on in those communities.   

 


